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School governance news

Directors' report

The directors’ reports detail current local and national educational developments, including items which may require governor action.

We hope you enjoy reading this edition of the Directors’ report, the report consists of a series of links (below) to EGFL.

If you have any questions, feedback or suggestions for future editions please contact us at governors@ealing.gov.uk

Directors' report 2023/24

Director's report February 2024

Directors' report 2023

Director's report December 2023
Directors' report October 2023

DfE letter to schools January 2024

Welcome back for the spring term (govdelivery.com)

Subscribe to receive DfE updates direct from the Education Secretary

Related services 
School governance development 2024/25
Contact:

Schools governance team: governors@ealing.gov.uk020 8825 5444
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